Pawnee City School Board delays decision on football classification

(KLZA)— The Pawnee City Board of Education has decided to have a special board meeting on Monday, November 27 to decide on whether the school will participate in 8-Man football or remain in the 6-Man class for the next two-year cycle.

During Monday night's Board meeting the topic was discussed, but a decision was put on hold. If Pawnee City remains in the 6-Man class, they will not be eligible for the playoffs due to the number of boys in school.

In other action, the Board voted to accept a bid from Grunwald Mechanical of Omaha for the High School Boiler& HVAC Project.

The bid amount was \$310,239. Work will begin November 1 and the project is to be completed by May 1, 2024.

Many Signals Communications